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Next Meeting: 

 
Wednesday, 3 January 2024   

12:00 PM 
Moose Lodge 

 
 

ISCC Minutes  
 
President Hoffman called the meeting to order at 
12:00 PM.  Eighteen members representing 20 
Clubs were present.   Al Leightley gave the 
invocation and all recited the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 
 
OFFICER REPORTS 
Minutes of the 1 November meeting were 
approved as read. 
 
Treasurer Clary reported a beginning balance of 
$1,075.59.  there were no expenses. $25 dues 
were received.  Closing balance was $1,100.59. 
 
Vice President Grimsley had nothing to report. 
 
President Hoffman wished everyone happy 
holidays. 
 
There being no Business, members gave Club 
reports. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 1:00PM 
 
 
 
City of Fairfax 
 

 
 
 
 
Chocolate Lover Festival 
 

 
 
Chocolate Lovers Festival Committee-  
 
 
Mitzi Taylor Mitzi.taylor@fairfaxva.gov  
 

 
Independence Day Celebration Committee 
(IDCC).  Independence Day Celebration 
Committee (IDCC  
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Jennifer Rose:  Jennifer@cfcc.org 
 
 

Civitan Club of 
Fairfax  

 
 
 
Oh, there is business to be tended to.  Fairfax 
Civitan will deal with that and plan next steps in 
a special 7 December Board meeting.   
But December is more about being thankful and 
about remembering who and what and why we 
love.   We do care about our families, friends, 
and neighbors, and we seek special ways to 
show that. 
On Sunday afternoon on 9 December, Club 
members will join together at the ServiceSource 
Oakton facility, to potluck and party.  Our gift 
giving within the Club will be by “Yankee 
Swap”—always fun.  The party also will be the 
last chance for Club members to contribute to 
the growing “mountain” of new toys the Club is 
collecting for distribution via Toys for Tots.   
 
 
David Hartmann cdavidh6@gmail.com  
 
 

Downtown Fairfax Coalition 

Jim Wyckoff, Jr.:  jcwyckoffjr@aol.com 

 
   FAIRFAX FERNS  
  GARDEN CLUB 
 
 
 
 
Monday night Nov 27, the Ferns decorated Old 
Town Hall. This week we will be busy making 
items to sell at the market on Saturday.  
Dec 11 the Ferns will celebrate the holidays with 
their traditional Soup & Salad dinner party. After 
New Years the Ferns will take down the 
decorations at Old Town Hall.  
 
 
Kathy Hoffman; Hildie Carnie: 
Kathryn.j.hoffman@gmail.com; 
hilcarn31@aol.com 
 
 

Fairfax VA Harley 
 Owners Group 

 
 
 
 
 
Larry Larson: LarryLarsom1942@gmail.com    
 
 
 
 

Fairfax City  
Regional Library 
 
 
 
 

 

 .Katie Clary:  kvclary@mindspring.com 

 
 

Friends of 
 

 Fairfax Station 
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Pete Conklin:  conklinps@aol.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Historic Fairfax City Incorporated 
 
John Keith: jkeith@bklawva.com 
 
 

Kiwanis Club  
of Fairfax 

 
 
 
 
Marianne Gabor mgabor2010@hotmail.com 
 

 
 
 

   
 

 
 
Knights of Columbus 
Father Diamond Council 6292 
 
 
Albert Leightley:  Leightley8@verizon.net 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Gordon Tillery: tilleryg@gmail.com 
 
 
 

 
 
Centreville Moose Lodge #2168 
 

. 

On October 28 we held a 
Pumpkin carving contest 
and a Halloween themed 
Bacontober Fest 
for our members.  

On November 4 we held our second 
Casino Night as a fund raiser for our 
various charities.  Charity funds will be 
distributed in December. 

On Thanksgiving 
Day, we provided a 
full Thanksgiving 
dinner to all the 
men at the 
Robinson House.  
We also served 
over 40 
Thanksgiving 

dinners to our members in our Social Quarters 
on Thanksgiving Day. 

We have started collecting for the Marine Corps 
Toys-for-Tots program at the lodge and are 
asking all members coming to the Lodge 
Christmas party on December 2 to bring a toy 
for admittance.  

On December 9 we will have our annual 
ChrisMOOSE Party which is lunch with Santa, 
games, crafts and gifts from Santa for all 
children attending.  
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The lodge will be closed Christmas Eve and 
Christmas Day so our employees can enjoy the 
holiday with family.  

We will be open New Years Eve (from 3PM-
1AM) but there is no formal party.  We will 
celebrate the New Year with noise makers, 
champagne and snacks at midnight. 

 
Herb Zimmerman herb2777@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CENTRAL FAIRFAX OPTIMIST CLUB  
 
 
 
 
 
Trinket Troy  tearrific@aol.com 
 

 
 
 
 
Doug Church  douglaschurchjr@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Salvation Army  
 
Women’s Auxiliary 
 

Patti Frisby  Pfrisby65@aol.com               
Rachel Farthing  rachel60@aol.com 

 

 

 

Sagan Brummett 
saganbrummett@servicesource.org 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 Joe Meyer:  joe.meyer@shelterhouse.org 

 

 

Shepherd Center Fairfax Burke (SCFB)  

 
 
Albert Leightley:  Leightley8@verizon.net 
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Connie Lauther    

 

   Soroptimist 
International of Fairfax County  

Our Christmas party will be December 13. 
 

Cathy Kelleher:  dandckelleher@cox.net 

 

 

 Woman’s Club of Fairfax  
 
We had a very successful bake sale at the 
Fairfax Holiday Show the week-end of 
November 18. Proceeds go to our scholarship 
fund. 
 
The Woman's Club's "Adopt-a-Spot" is the 
School Street Park.  We involved a local Girl 
Scout troop as well as some firefighters to paint 
rocks and create a rock snake which was placed 
at the park. 
 
Club members donated 160 canned goods to 
Britepaths and Fairfax United Methodist Church 
during a food drive. 
 
Our club donated $100 to the Fairfax County 
Department of Family and Partners specifically 
to fill its need for baby wipes. 
 
We have collected 14 pounds of aluminum tabs 
from cans to be recycled and sold for charity. 
 
Members are also donating old tennis shoe for 
recycling. 
 
We continue to donate items (such as 
disposable adult diapers, disposable shoe 
covers, disposable rain ponchos, simple tie 
bags) to the City of Fairfax Crisis Reaction 
Team.  
 
Members will volunteer at the upcoming City 
Band concerts, handing out tickets and 
programs and showing people to their seats. 
 

Two new members were sworn in at our last 
meeting. 
 
Suzanne Grimsley: 
suzanne.grimsley@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
 

  
 
   

. 
Blanch Anderson  blanchewa@msn.com 
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